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Agenda item  
 

GNLRT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

13th March 2007 
 
REPORT OF THE HEAD OF TRANSPORT PROJECTS 
 
LETTERS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
A letter addressed to the Committee, concerning the reluctance of some tram passengers to 
offer their seats to the elderly and frail, has been received from a member of the public.  A 
copy of the correspondence can be found in the Appendix to this report. 
 
The views of the tram operator on the comments expressed will be sought and reported at 
the meeting. 
  
 
Lawrence House 
Talbot Street 
Nottingham  NG1 5NT 
 
Contact Officer:  Andy Holdstock 
Telephone Number:  0115 9156520 
E-mail:    andrew.holdstock@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
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